LATE
SB 310

RELATING TO ABSENTEE VOTING

Requires absentee ballots to be mailed not later than the closing of
the polls on any election day and to be received by the clerk not later
than three days following the closing of the polls on any election day.
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Chair Keith-Agaran and Committee members:
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony on Senate Bill 310.

SB310 proposes to amend HRS §15-9 to the allow the Clerk to continue to
receive absentee mail ballots up to three days after election day, provided the ballot
was mailed before the close of polls on election day.

If the intent of the this measure is to allow voters to return a mail ballot via the
postal service on election day, we recommend that the law make reference to a
postmark to ensure that election officials can distinguish which ballots (returned by
mail) are acceptable for processing.

We also request that the Legislature provide guidance on how handle situations
where a ballot return envelope may be received within the three day window, but the
postmark is either missing or illegible.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on SB310.



